
Newsletter 
7th November 2022 

We hope you all enjoyed our Harvest celebration and had a wonderful half term. Thank you all for 

your generosity to our harvest collection for Stockport Foodbank. When the Foodbank collected 

your donations they were astonished at the amount donated and  asked us to pass on a huge thank 

you to you all. 

Upcoming Diary Dates 

Please note these are current plans that may be subject to change.  Please see email updates for changes. 

 

Date Event Times/Other info 

Tue 8.11.22 Mr Tyler’s Class Assembly 2.15pm 

Tue 15.11.22 Mr Lucas’s Class Assembly 2.15pm 

Wed 16.11.22 Individual Photos  

Thu 17.11.22 Individual Photos (Change of date) 

Fri 18.11.22 Children In Need Wear something spotty! 

Wed 7.12.22 Year 1 Nativity 6.30pm, details to follow 

Thu 8.12.22 Year 1 Nativity 2.00pm, details to follow 

Fri 9.12.22 PTFA Christmas Fair 5.30pm - 7.30pm, details to follow 

Mon 19.12.22 Carol Service St George's Church, details to follow 

Wed 21.12.22 Christmas Lunch & Party Day Details to follow 

Fri 23.12.22 Break Up  

   

   

   

   

   



 

We had a special Stay and Play for our Harvest Celebration. The children loved showing their grown 

ups around our Nursery. Thank you to everyone for your generosity to our Foodbank collection. 

 

In Reception, we were lucky to have visits from local police officers and nurses as part of our 

Superheroes topic. We even got to hear the siren of the police car! 

NURSERY 

RECEPTION 



 

Year 1 have done an Autumn walk around the school grounds in Science. We are watching how the 

cherry tree changes over the year - we also used our senses to identify other signs of autumn.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been learning about the artist Andy Warhol. We have learnt about his style of art as a Pop 

Artist. We created our own Pop Art of the famous female we have been learning about – Florence 

Nightingale. 

YEAR 1 

YEAR 2 



Friday 18th November 2022 

 
We would like to invite the children to wear something spotty or brightly coloured for the Great 
SPOTacular—this year’s theme for BBC Children in Need Day. 
 
Please ensure all clothes are warm, practical and allow children to go to the toilet without assistance. 
Footwear must be sensible. Please bring in a voluntary contribution which will be sent directly to the BBC 
Children In Need. If you prefer we have an online donation page through ParentPay: 
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8369 
 
 
With thanks 
The Great Moor Team and Pudsey 

 
 
 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

Christmas Cards are now ready to view via 
 
https://mychildsart.co.uk/order/parent-portal/login/ 
 
Username: GreatMoor 
Password: JST7m2u2 
 
If you place your order by Sunday 13th November you can 
get can get a 10% early bird discount using the code 
GreatMoor 
 
You can order a range of fantastic items featuring your 
child’s drawing which will be delivered straight to your 
door.  

PTFA CHRISTMAS CARDS 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8369
https://mychildsart.co.uk/order/parent-portal/login/


 

Individual Photos 

 

Individual photos will be taken by our very own Mr Tyler on Wednesday 16th and  Thursday 17th 

November. Start of week Nursery photos will be taken on the Wednesday morning. End of week 

Nursery photos will be taken on the Wednesday afternoon or Thursday. We do not have a set 

schedule for the other classes—photos may be taken on either day. We will endeavour to take sibling 

photos within the infants. Our great value packs will be ready to buy via ParentPay before Christmas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA Pumpkin Competition 

 

Well done to everyone who sent in a decorated pumpkin. They were absolutely wonderful and you 

could tell that lots of effort had been made by everybody. Our judge, local artist Liz Bell, had a tough 

time choosing the winners! 

 

 

 

 

OTHER NEWS 


